
Newsletter Friday 11th October 2024

I wanted to take a moment to express our sincere gratitude for the generous harvest donations you sent in for 
our school harvest celebration. Your kindness and thoughtfulness have truly made a difference.  The 
abundance of food items you provided warmed our hearts and demonstrated your support for the whole 
school community. We were overwhelmed by the variety and quality of the produce, and we are so grateful for 
your generosity.

The children in Year 1 were especially delighted to see the plentiful donations, as their wonderful Harvest 
service was a real highlight.  So well planned and delivered by all concerned. Harvest is a celebration where 
we can all remember about the importance of giving back and the joy of sharing with others.  Thank you again 
for your continued support of our school.

With warm wishes and kind regards 

Mrs M Underwood

Genesis 12 
The Lord said to Abraham, “Leave your country and your people. Leave your 

father’s family and go to the country that I will show you.”

Dear Parents and Carers,

Autumn is definitely here.  The trees look stunning with leaves of red and orange.  It is such a beautiful time of 
year…up to a point.  Defrosting car windscreens, sweeping up fallen leaves, less daylight hours and putting the 
sandals away until next year, are things I’d rather not have to deal with. 

  Another feature of this time of year, and the particular weather conditions we had last night, was the 
appearance of the Northern Lights in our skies.  These pictures were taken by staff in Burnley, Pendle and the 
Ribble Valley.  Aren’t they magnificent?  The world around us is truly amazing, we just need to remember to lift 
our heads, look, notice and appreciate. 



You can order school uniform online
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/gr

eatmarsden 
Please ensure that all clothing and 

belongings have your child’s name in. 
Thank you

Free School Meals - Are you eligible 
for Free School Meals? Use this link 
to check: 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children
-education-families/schools/free-schoo
l-meals/?page=2

Parking
We have received several complaints from residents on 
Trent Road and the surrounding area regarding 
inconsiderate and at times dangerous parking from our 
parents. Please be considerate when collecting and 
dropping off your child. Do not block peoples driveways 
or block cars in. There is adequate parking along 
Barkerhouse Road and our school car park. Our school 
crossing patrol is situated at the entrance to Trent Road 
and is here to ensure children’s safety both morning and 
afternoon. 

This weeks Medal Winners are:
Leo - Year 2  - for wicked writing about lions
Wilfred - Year 2 - for amazing atlas skills
Riana - Year 2 - for amazing atlas skills
Isla - Year 2 - for amazing atlas skills
Olivia - Year 2 - for amazing atlas skills
Alice - Year 2 - for amazing atlas skills
Kaiden - Year 6 - for fabulous writing with a variety of sentence openers

Google Forms
Next week we will be sending out a google 
questionnaire form regarding permission to 
use photographs of the children on our 
website,newsletter, twitter etc. 
We will be looking to update all the photos 
on our website over the coming months, It 
is essential you respond so we can ensure 
our records are updated accurately and no 
photos get used without permission.

Don’t forget to
register your child's place for High 
School by 31st October.
Use the following link to apply:
https://schooladmissions.lancashire.gov.uk/prefs.php

Medication
Friendly reminder - If you know your child requires 
calpol/ibuprofen please ensure you provide this to the 
school with your child's name on the box. This ensures that 
the school has the necessary medication for your child if 
they need it. 

Take what you need give when you can.
Can we remind all parents that Our foodbank is to support everyone. Our teachers 
and staff work hard to secure and stock items to keep this vital resource stocked 
to help any family who requires the support from our foodbank. There is no 
judgement for using this facility and everyone has access to this whenever 
needed. Can we please request that whilst using the food bank, that you are 
considerate and take only what you need. We have been made aware that several 
users are emptying the shelves completely on a daily basis and not taking into 
account other people.  

Don’t forget to
register your child's 

place for High School 
by 31st October.

Use this QR to 
access the 
website to 

register for a 
place.

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/greatmarsden
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/greatmarsden
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=2
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=2
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=2


In RE this week, Year 3 had a class 
discussion where we discussed the 
similarities and differences between the 
three harvest festivals we have learnt about 
- Harvest, Sukkot and Pongal. We used our 
own previous learning as the points we 
discussed. 

Year 6 have enjoyed their first half 
term as house and vice captains for 
the school. All of these students 
were voted into the role by their 
fellow house members. 

 player of the match in football

certificate for swimming



Kierson Year 1

Tobie Year 1

Camila Year 1

Logan Year 2

Nikolasz Year 2

Ayaan Year 2

Rodrigo Year 3

Hudson Year 4

Harrison-James Year 4

Muhaymin Year 5

Michaela Year 5

Emily Year 6

Abdul Year 6





Have you joined our team to Beat the 
Street? 
This is such a fun initiative to get 
everyone active whilst discovering their 
local areas. 
If you download the app it also includes 
details for some local events. 
We are currently 12th on the School 
Leaderboard  - let’s aim to move up 
another few spots by my next newsletter! 
We can do this!
Remember in order for it to count - you 
must tap 2 beat boxes within the hour. 
Don’t forget there is one right outside of 
the school gates!












